
 

Announcing the death of Cavotec MSL Board Member, Michael Cashin

It is with great sadness that we have learnt of the passing of our much respected colleague and Board Member, Michael 
Cashin.

Michael was a true friend, mentor and a source of great support and inspiration during the 3 years he served as a member of 
our Board. He will be greatly missed by us all.

Our thoughts are with his wife Jean, their children, and family. We wish them all the strength and courage needed to overcome 
this most trying of times.

On behalf of the Cavotec MSL Board, Management and Employees,

Stefan Widegren
Executive Chairman


